
HOLLAND BROADCASTING CO. 
HOLLAND, MICHIGAN THE TULIP CITY 

TELEPHONE 9482 

April 23, 1952 

Norman Maguire 
21 Vista Way 
Port Washington, N.Y. 

Dear Sir: 

This is to verify the fact that WHTC, Holland, 
Michigan, 1450 on the dial conducted a frequency 
check the morning of April 14, 1952 

Thank you for your interest. 

Sincerely, 

SM/mj 


